
 

 

Kindergarten Roundup 
Wednesday, April 21  6:30pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Where: This will be a Virtual Presentation.  Go to our website at: 

Sheridanhillselementary.com and click on the link to join! 

Or copy and paste this link to your computer. 
 https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_ZDI5YjdiYmYtNDJjZi00MzBjLWEwNTgtYmVmOTJkZWIyYzE1%40thread.v2/0?con
text=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22eeacb5cb-5370-4358-a96a-

a3783c95d422%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225a72922d-e6c0-4d6c-a74b-7afa645dc912%22%7d 

Why: To hear about all the awesome things Sheridan Hills has 

to offer your child!  You will also learn about 

registration requirements.  

Who: All children who turn 5 on or before September 1, 2021 

and live in Sheridan Hills Elementary’s boundary.  (If you 

are unsure what boundary you reside, go to 

www.browardschools.com and look under ‘School locator’)  

If you aren’t in our boundary, please fill out a 

reassignment form under ‘School Choice’ on the 

Browardschools.com website. 

 
 

Spread the news!  
This will be a Virtual Tour of our School 

Please Join Us! 
 

 

Do you have a Kindergarten student for the 2021-2020 School Year?  


